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NJinPAS Network Posting: 
  
USEPA periodically publishes a Notice of 'Pesticide Emergency Exemptions and Denials' annually for each 
State.  Its purpose is to summarize the pesticides granted or denied emergency exemptions to control unforeseen 
pest outbreaks under the Federal Insecticide, Fungicide, and Rodenticide Act (FIFRA)  for the period October 1, 
2001 to December 31, 2001. 
  
There were no exemption actions granted or denied for New Jersey during October 1, 2001 to December 31, 
2001 reporting period.  
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